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Deleting the requirement to provide proof of identity when voting will lead to
criminal actions, including fraud. ID is required when conducting important
government or private sector business and voting is no different. 

Why is this action even being considered, when the ID rules have existed for
some time for good reason? There is no logical or practical benefit to be
derived from the removal of this safeguard in our voting system.

Please don't change anything.

Thank you

Sandra Tyas

REDLYNCH QLD 4870
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